
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 18th November 2022 

This week we have been celebrating World Nursery Rhyme Week!  

As you are aware this week, we have had SO much fun celebrating World Nursery Rhyme week! 

I hope you enjoyed our assembly yesterday! The children spent lots of time rehearsing and 

practising the Nursery Rhymes ready for the big show!  

We have also been participating in Anti-Bullying Week and it was great to see so many Odd 

Socks on Monday. We have been discussing as a class what makes a kind friend and what we can 

do if our friend is upset.  

Next week, we are looking at the celebration ‘Birthday’ as well as rehearsing our Christmas 

Nativity!  

Early Reading and Writing Workshop!  

Thank you to all of those who came to our 

workshop on Monday. I hope you found it 

useful.  

You should now have received your child’s 

‘Reading for Pleasure’ folder and diary. 

Please keep reading the chosen book over 

the week and encourage your children to 

re-tell the story.  

We hope you enjoy it!  

 

THANK YOU!  

Thank you for all your kind words 

and support after our Nursery 

Rhyme Assembly! It was so lovely 

to see so many of you there and 

the children looked fantastic!  

I have seen lots of pictures from 

the day and they are look amazing!  

Next up… Christmas Nativity!!  


